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                                                   DPA Music Lessons                               4th September 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This is a temporary ‘one off offer’ for online lessons at only £7 for an individual lesson. DPA 
will handle all of the administration and will teach students online when they are not in school. 
The offer is open to existing and new students – even if you don’t normally offer these types of 
lessons at your school. There is no need for schools or parents to commit to lessons after half 
term and such this is an unprecedented offer for music lessons whilst face to face learning 
may be problematic. To give students the opportunity we would like you to encourage 
participation and promote the opportunity by including the text below in mail outs to parents. 
  
Dudley Performing Arts are making a temporary offer for online music lessons during the first 
half of next term. This is a one off arrangement and is available for existing students as well 
as anyone who would like to play an instrument or have singing lessons.  The cost is £7 for a 
20 minute individual lesson which includes instrument hire for certain instruments.  You can 
find out everything you need to know including how to enrol at this website. 
  
This is a fantastic opportunity for students to have a taster experience of learning a musical 
experience as well as providing lessons for those already learning. Dudley Performing Arts 
will be re introducing face to face tuition during the term and school life returns to normal. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs D Bradley 

 

https://www.dudley.gov.uk/things-to-do/dudley-performing-arts/information-for-parents-and-young-people/online-lessons-with-dudley-performing-arts-temporary-arrangement-for-september-2020/

